
 
 

 

 

Reference: IPASA SEP Submission 

 
The Director-General: Health 
For Attention: Director (Pharmaceutical Economic Evaluation) 
Room 0419 South Tower 
Civitas Building 
Corner Thabo Sehume & Struben Streets 
Pretoria 
0001 
 

26th September, 2016 

 
By Hand and email: 
Sepupdates@health.gov.za 
mpanzm@health.gov.za 
pillaa@health.go.za 

 

 

Dear Director-General 

 

ANNUAL ADJUSTMENT TO THE SINGLE EXIT PRICE FOR MEDICINES 2017: Response to No. 759 published in Government 
Gazette No. 40093, 24th June 2016 
 
I attach the IPASA response to the abovementioned notice. We thank you for the opportunity to make this 
representation.  

Should you need to revert to us on this matter, please use the contact details shown below.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 

___________________ 

Dr. Konji Sebati 
Chief Executive Officer 
Innovative Pharmaceutical Association of South Africa (IPASA) 
konji@ipasa.co.za 
+27 11 781 3256  
+27 76 191 5295 
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